


Announcement from CICM, Thammasat University: Current Protocol for the 

Management of CICM’s Traditional Chinese Medicine Program during 

Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) outbreak. 

 

1. All students are required to abide by the Thammsat Guideline for Safety 

Precaution and Measurements for the Coronavirus (2019-nCoV), especially 

monitoring of disease symptoms, informing administration of any recent history of 

travelling to China (If travel has been since Jan 15, 2020 and onward), and informing 

appropriate staff of any scheduled plan to travel to China. 

 

2. Currently, CICM is in the process of planning with our partners at Chengdu 

University of Traditional Chinese Medicine, China 🇨🇳 regarding the planned 

instruction for our 2nd and 3rd year TCM students. Once we have an official outline, 

we will be announcing this information immediately. If you have any further inquiries, 

please phone 02 - 564-4444 Ext. 4533 during business hours. 

 

For those who are suspicious of being ill with symptoms similar to Coronavirus, 

please provide any information to both your local healthcare provider and the office 

of Student Affairs Division at 02-222-8871 or Thammasat University Hospital at 02-

926-9999. 📞 


